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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

in ref to Council File# 15-0183-St

Dan Alivia <danice34@ictoud.com> Sun, Mar 5, 2017 at 1:35 AM
To: david.ryu@lacity.org
Cc: sharon.dickinson@Iacity.org

Dear David,

I have been living on Curson Ave (between Wilshire Blvd and 8th Street) for the last several years.
Please include us in the Miracle Mile HPOZ.
I work in the healthcare industry and need the closest access as possible to the Westside hospitals. Santa Monica, 
West LA, Culver City, and Century City are no longer affordable, especially for working class citizens who are seeking 
higher education in healthcare, an industry requiring more than 60 hour workweeks.
This is the last beacon of affordable housing in a safe region of LA County, and living in affordable housing in the Miracle 
Mile allows me to remain of service in the surgical healthcare industry to the residents of Bel Air, Beverly Hills, and 
Pacific Palisades as well as the families of South Central and East LA, not to mention patients from all over the country. 
Miracle Mile will truly lose its miraculous spirit if 500 rent stabilized apartments are excluded from HPOZ.

Sincerely,

Dan Alivia
747 South Curson Ave 
Unit 9
Los Angeles, CA 90036
(310)962-9448

Sent from my iPhone
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